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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
In this period we continued with the breaking out of 
below ground obstructions under Wolfson Road to allow 
the diverted drain run works to progress. 

The first phase of this is now complete apart from a 
small section which has been temporarily kept to allow 
pedestrian access to be maintained. 

We have completed breaking out for the first three 
manholes, and the new pipework is being installed between 
them with the first section, adjacent to the Radiotherapy 
building, now fully tested and being backfilled. 

This will then allow the road to be resurfaced and partially 
reopened to allow the access route to the Nitrogen tanks 
and Energy Centre, and be clear of the north end of the 
site.

We have had a second visit of the suction extraction 
excavator in the period, excavating around the HV cables 
to ensure against any impact damage to the cables which 
was completed successfully.

UPCOMING WORKS 
In the next reporting period, the drainage diversion works 
will continue with forming further new manholes and 
continuing with the pipework and backfilling, allowing 
sequential opening up sections of the service road.

Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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